
BAT ON!    
 

The Friends of Carnegie Library invite you to the 

 

2016 Bat Walk 

 
 

Saturday 20th August 
 

 

led by Dr Iain Boulton 

 

meet at 8.20pm by the top gate on Ferndene 
Road for a fun hour in the park using REAL BAT 

DETECTORS. 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/earth/wildlife/7536327/Bats-could-inspire-new-radar-systems.html


 


